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CONTACT 
Allman Park 
Racecourse  
170 Victoria Street 
Warwick  
Office Hours 
9.30am – 2.30pm  
Mon to Fri 
 

  07 4661 1023 
  0414 899 854 
  secretary@warwick

turfclub.com.au   
www.warwickturfclub.
org.au   
 

December Racing 

December was a busy month for racing with the Charity Races held on Sunday 19th and 

the Freestone Feedlot/Maydan Livestock Transport Boxing Day Races postponed to 

Tuesday 28th.  Thank you to our wonderful sponsors who supported both days.                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Race Meetings (next 3 scheduled) 

• Saturday 15 January 2022 – Warwick Cowboys RLFC TAB Races 

• Thursday 3 February 2022 – TAB Races 

• Saturday 23 March 2022 – St Mary’s School Warwick Non-TAB Races 

Key Achievements/Improvements 2021/2022 

• Thank you to the Rhea family of Warwick Sandstone for their very generous 

donation of sandstone blocks to turn the front of the Trackside Pavilion into 

another great space.  The Club are still working on finishing off the new terrace, 

ambient lighting for that summer night out under the stars. 

• Surveillance cameras will be installed to keep watch over our new machinery 

due to arrive in the coming months.  Thanks to Southern Downs Regional Council 

2021/22 Community Grant for granting us the $5,000 towards the project. 

• As we are an evolving Tier 2 TAB Race Club the current committee have chosen 

to renovate the race track by enlisting the help of Racing QLD, Osborn Consulting 

and our next-door neighbours the Fontana family.  We are looking to the future 

and will be in line to be one of the top two country tracks in Queensland. 

Vale Steve Clarke 
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How long have you been 

with the Club? 

Member for 9 years and 

joined Committee in 2021 

What are your duties? 

Coordinate club planning to 

ensure appropriate plans 

are developed, presented 

and reviewed by the 

Committee. 

Volunteer groundsman & 

function worker 

What’s your favourite song? 

Ghost of the Golden Mile by 

Slim Dusty 

Favourite thoroughbred 

horse of all time? 

Winx 

 

                                                                                

From our Charity Races $4,200 was donated by 14 

sponsors giving $300 each.  The race was run on 

Race 4 with Canny Cat taking the cake, owned by G 

& A Garland.  Trained by Rex Lipp & Nicholas Hahn. 

Jack & Wendy Brown luckily drew Canny Cat and 

their chosen charity was Epilepsy Queensland for 

their beautiful granddaughters Harper & Willow. 

 

The racing community is at a loss with the 

passing of Steve Clarke.  The Warwick 

Turf Club pass on our condolences to Les, 

Denis, Sharee, Rachael and Families. 

Steve our neighbour, you battled for a long 

time and we will miss seeing you on track 

at Allman Park Racecourse. 

We will raise our glasses to you and the 

fight you put up for your girls.                     

May you RIP x 
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